
 

   

 

 

Bay Area Partnership Board 

May 12, 2025 Agenda Item 4a 

Election of Partnership Board Vice-Chair 

Subject: 

The election of a vice chair for the Bay Area Partnership Board is now open and will remain 

open until the election, scheduled for the May 12th  Partnership Board meeting.  

Background: 

The chair and vice chair typically rotate between transit operators and county transportation 

agency (CTA) representatives. Given the current Chair Kate Miller’s retirement, Vice Chair 

Carolyn Gonot, representing a transit agency, will ascend to the chair position, therefore the 

incoming vice chair should be a representative of a CTA. 

If you would like to make a nomination, you may make it at the meeting, or you may submit it to 

staff any time before the meeting. Potential candidates are allowed to nominate themselves. 

Issues: 

None identified. 

Recommendations: 

Board Approval 

Attachments: 

• None  

_________________________________________ 

      Andrew B. Fremier 

 


